
 
 

Note of Editor in Chief 
 
 

 
It is our pleasure to inform you that the 

Journal of Women’s Entrepreneurship and 
Education (JWEE) is indexed in SCOPUS Q3 
(M24), but we are permanently going to work on 
its improvement. The JWEE encourages almost all 
original research papers directly related to the 
concept of the Journal. Namely, articles that do not 
deal with different aspects of female 
entrepreneurship and education, but only with 

gender aspects in some areas, will not be taken into consideration. 
I am thankful to the Editorial Board members, newly joined and long-

standing, all of whom have embraced the journal’s vision and who are all 
dedicated to an exciting future. But we would not be able to succeed in these 
challenging tasks without helpful assistance from the academic community. 
In support of this is the fact that due to the participation of authors from 
many countries, JWEE has become recognized and cited worldwide. Thanks 
to the increasing selection of articles and their quality, we expect an even 
greater number of citations in other journals with the same or better ranking. 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 
Prof. Dr Mirjana Radovic-Markovic 

     
                 Editor in Chief 

 
 
 




